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POSSIBLE FINDINGS

• The Road System Master Plan will be more 
accurate if amended

• Removing the planned 600 North road will allow 
the City to acquire property to allow a 
roundabout that will be a communal benefit

• It is unlikely that the future planned 600 North, east 
of River Road, will be built and it may not ever be 
needed


